Editorial…

Kalinga Kruti  is an open access peer reviewed referred research journal in the discipline of Oriya literature for the very first time by World Leadership Academy. The journal is intended to provide a platform for the researchers, academicians, professionals, practitioners and students to impart and share knowledge through genuine researches in the broader field of Oriya literature and culture . 

I am grateful to all the contributors and reviewers who have devoted their valuable time and contributed towards this academic venture. I have high expectations that the reputation of our publication will be enhanced in the coming times by attracting higher quality submissions. One of the greatest benefits we can offer to our prospective contributors is the guiding nature of our review process which provides the authors with high quality, helpful reviews that assist them in improving their manuscripts. I hope our readers and editorial board which comprises of scholars from in and around the world share a similar vision of making this journal reach new milestones in the upcoming issues. We anticipate productive but challenging and successful years ahead and any constructive input on standardizing our processes is greatly appreciated for the continuous improvement of our journal. 

We expect that the issue will be informative, interesting, relevant, and inquisitive for our readers encouraging them to have a diverse perspective on contemporary issues.  Every Journey has a milestone and every breakthrough which is achieved will open a new vista for us to look further.
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